

GHANA FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box AN 19338 Accra North - Ghana. Tel: +233-30-2660380-4 Fax: +233-30-2666697 / 2668590 E-mail: info@ghanafa.org. Website: www.ghanafa.org

Our Ref: GFA/PLC/AK/VOL. 161

December 2, 2020

THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER ASANTE KOTOKO SC KUMASI.

Dear Sir,

RE - RELOCATION OF HOME VENUE - GHANA PREMIER LEAGUE

The Ghana Football Association extends its compliments.

Your email dated November 27, 2020 on the above-mentioned subject refers.

We write to inform you that our checks from the Club Licensing Process shows that you selected the Accra Sports Stadium as your home venue for the Ghana Premier League, which was published and inspected in line with the licensing process for this season. We also note that you indicated that you would like to use the Baba Yara Sports Stadium when renovation work is completed and the National Sports Authority permitted your usage of the stadium.

The decision to approve the Accra Sports Stadium as your current venue for the 2020/21 season was also duly communicated to you accordingly.

Kindly be reminded that in the license application process, you only provided an "Ownership Agreement" as requested by the regulations for the Accra Sports Stadium.

Kindly take note that the Club Licensing Department has currently not raised any concerns with regards to your usage of the Accra Sports Stadium and in view of that, we would request that you officially notify us with your reason(s) for the request to change venue to aid in our decision making.

Whiles we anticipate a prompt response from you, do not hesitate to reach us if you require any further explanations or support.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

PROSPER HARRISSON ADDO, ESQ

[GENERAL SECRETARY]